
 The 7th Annual Emerald Coast 

Classic Golf Tournament is right 

around the corner and this year is go-

ing to be better than ever! We have a 

new location at Emerald Bay. The 

tournament will be on Thursday, Octo-

ber 18 at 12:00 pm, with lunch at 

11:00 am. 

 As last year, the tournament will 

be a two man scramble at $200 per 

team. This tournament is our major 

fundraising event of the year and all 

net proceeds will benefit the Bill & 

Gayle Creamer Scholarship Fund 

providing scholarships to students 

from Okaloosa and Walton Counties 

to attend Auburn University. The suc-

cess of the past years’ events has ena-

bled the Emerald Coast Auburn Club 

and Auburn University to award one 

or two scholarships per year to local 

students. These scholarships are im-

portant when you consider that out-of-

state tuition is over $25,000 per year. 

Through our efforts, students attend-

ing Auburn University on our scholar-

ships only pay the equivalent of the 

“in-state” rate or roughly one-third of 

the cost. The scholarship provided by 

both the University and our Club pays 

the other two-thirds of this cost. 

 We also have a national sponsor 

this year with Liberty Mutual, who 

will provide numerous prizes and in-

centives for players! 

 We need sponsors, donations, vol-

unteers and players. Please contact 

Tiffany Clemons at emeraldcoastau-

burnclub@gmail.com if you are inter-

ested. 

 Registration/Sponsorship forms 

are available on the Club website, and 

be on the lookout for the next Golf 

Committee meeting. 

 War Eagle!  

Emerald Coast Classic 
Tiffany Clemons, ‘09 

2012 EVENTS  

 October 18—7th Annu-

al Emerald Coast Clas-

sic golf tournament 

 October 23 & 24—

Alumni in Action 

 November 15—Beat 

Bama Party 

Game Watching Parties 
Carol Zorn ‘07 

 It's finally football season! If 

you are like me, your shaker is 

dusted off, your Auburn flag is 

proudly displayed in your front 

lawn, and your lucky gameday 

wine glass has been granted front 

row in the cabinet. Or possibly 

you are not just here for the tail-

gate and you are all brushed up 

on the newest recruits, you have 

practiced your manly exclama-

tions (Get the ball!!!) with your 

flat screen, and have stocked 

your "overtime emergency" 

booze stash. Either way, being an 

Auburn fan, you know the im-

portance of gameday prepared-

ness, and likely take it more seri-

ously than the abominable threat 

that was Tropical Storm Isaac. 

 Our good friends at Fisher-

man's Wharf could be considered 

the Jim Cantore of gameday 

prepardness, providing us with a 

well-stocked and perfectly appro-

priate Emerald Coast game 

watching venue. A projector 

and two TVs in the main dining 

area, along with a view of the 

harbor make Fisherman's Wharf 

the best gameday spot on the 

beach. If you are not at Jordan-

Hare, you should be at Fisher-

man's Wharf, with me, enjoying a 

$3 Tiger's Blood cocktail, fresh 

Gulf seafood, and of course a 

plate of loaded nachos. 

 Join your fellow Tigers this 

weekend and for the rest of the 

season at Fisherman's Wharf on 

the Destin Harbor. You can even 

watch the fishing boats from the 

porch at halftime. It's a win-win.  
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and Walton county children 

who qualify for the free or 

reduced lunch program. It 

costs $125.00 to fully clothe 

one child and every year The 

Junior League of the Emerald 

Coast tries to increase the 

number of kids clothed at 

their event. It means the 

world for these elementary 

school kids, who are treated 

with food, fun, games, and 

new clothes. The children are 

chosen based on their fami-

ly’s income. Each student se-

lects three shirts, two pairs of 

pants, socks, under garments 

and a pair of tennis shoes. 

The students also have craft 

stations that range from face 

painting to pumpkin decorat-

ing after their shopping is 

complete. 

 The Emerald Coast Au-

burn Club will be assisting 

with this year’s Project, Octo-

ber 23 and 24 from 9:00 a.m. 

until noon at Target in Mary 

Esther. Any time you can 

spare to help during the event 

is appreciated. If possible, 

please arrive at 9:00 am and 

stay as long as you can. 

 Please wear your Emerald 

Coast Auburn Club t- shirt or 

any navy Auburn t-shirt to 

identify yourself as an AU-

BURN volunteer. Heather 

Hartley will be on site during 

the event to help you, if need-

ed. Please contact her for any 

questions by email drheather-

hartley@aol.com or call 334-

740-

1243.  

 Every fall The Junior 

League of the Emerald 

Coast’s Child Clothing team 

offers a complete wardrobe of 

shoes, socks, underwear, tops, 

a jacket or fleece, and pants to 

underprivileged children as 

part of their annual Child 

Clothing Project. The Junior 

League of the Emerald Coast 

helps children from low in-

come households in Walton 

and Okaloosa counties with 

school clothing needs. The 

league has been clothing more 

than 330 kids during their an-

nual shopping spree which is 

a huge increase from the first 

child clothing project that 

clothed 35 kids in 1979. In 

the 32-years since, more than 

4,900 underprivileged kids 

have been served. Unfortu-

nately, they are only a handful 

of the nearly 7,000 Okaloosa 

 War Eagle!  Football season is finally here and 

the Emerald Coast Auburn Club is watching the 

games in style at Fisherman’s Wharf on the Destin 

Harbor.  I have thoroughly enjoyed spending time 

and making new friends with members of the Au-

burn family as we cheer on our Tigers.  Make sure 

you come out and join us for the rest of the games 

this season! 

 Your club was very busy last quarter with sev-

eral events.  We held our first ever Welcome to the 

Family Summer Social in which we invited all of 

the incoming Auburn freshman from our area to 

come and join us.  Special thanks to Companion 

Animal Hospital, Destin Animal Clinic, Friendship 

Veterinary Hospital, and Northside Veterinary 

Clinic for sponsoring the event allowing everyone 

to attend for free.   

 The club also held our inaugural Crab Island 

Sunday Funday event to gather in the heart of the 

Emerald Coast.  It was a great time and I hope that 

the event will grow as we continue it next year.   

 So what will we be doing this quarter?  Game 

watching parties every weekend at Fisherman’s 

Wharf, the 7th Annual Emerald Coast Classic on 

October 18th, Alumni in Action work days on Oc-

tober 23rd & 24th, and our annual Beat Bama Party 

on November 15th.   

 I hope you will all be able to participate in at 

least one of our upcoming events.  War Eagle! 

Alumni in Action Community Service Project 
Heather Hartley ‘01 

Message from the President 
Andrew Gosnell ‘02 

mailto:drheatherhartley@aol.com
mailto:drheatherhartley@aol.com
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 The Club's official business meeting for the cal-

endar year will be held at the Beat Bama Party, No-

vember 15.  We will be electing a President, 1st 

Vice President - Athletics, 2nd Vice President - 

Membership, Secretary and Treasurer. We will also 

be electing two members to the Board in the Class of 

2014 and three members in the Class of 2015. 
  There are monthly meetings for the Officers and 

Board of Directors.  Prior to nominating someone 

please make sure the person has expressed a willing-

ness to serve and understands the time commitment.  

All Officers and Board of Directors must be an Ac-

tive member of the Auburn Alumni Association. 
 Officer descriptions summarized from the Arti-

cles of Incorporation and By Laws: 

President:  The President will be the Chief Execu-

tive Officer of the Corporation and will, subject to 

the control of the Board of Directors or Directorial 

Committees, supervise and control the affairs of the 

Corporation.  
1st Vice President:  The 1st Vice President shall 

perform all duties and exercise all powers of the 

President when the President is absent or otherwise 

unable to act, shall serve as a member ex-officio of 

any standing committees, if any, and shall serve as 

the Chairman of the Athletic Committee.  
2nd Vice President:  The 2nd Vice President shall 

serve as the Chairman of the Membership Commit-

tee and shall server as a member ex-officio of the 

Social Committee.  
Secretary:  The Secretary shall keep minutes of all 

meetings of Members and of the Board of Directors, 

shall be the custodian of the corporate records, shall 

give all notices as are required by law or by these 

Bylaws, shall coordinate with the Auburn Alumni 

Association office to keep accurate and updated rec-

ords of Auburn students in the area, shall serve as a 

member ex-officio of the Membership Committee 
Treasurer:  The Treasurer shall have charge and 

custody of all corporate funds, shall deposit the 

funds as required by the Board of Directors, shall 

keep and maintain adequate and correct accounts of 

the Corporation’s properties and business transac-

tions, shall render reports and accountings to the 

Executive Committee as required by the Board of 

Directors or Members or by law, shall serve as 

Chairman of the Finance Committee 
 Roger Cox will serve as the Nominations Com-

mittee Chair and will have assistance from other 

Board members. All positions mentioned above are 

open and we earnestly ask that you reply no later 

than Thursday, November 11 if you are interested 

in serving the Emerald Coast Auburn Club with your 

leadership skills. 

Club Elections 
Andrew Gosnell, ‘02 

Welcome to the Family Summer Cookout Pictures 



Emerald Coast Auburn Club 
Post Office Box 4236 

Fort Walton Beach, Florida 32549 

 
emeraldcoastauburnclub@gmail.com 

www.emeraldcoastauburnclub.com 

www.facebook.com/

emeraldcoastauburnclub 

Twitter:  @ECAuburnClub 

Click the links for exciting news from the Auburn Alumni Association 

Fall 2012 – Exclusive Member Tailgates 

Auburn vs Vanderbilt Tailgate and Ticket Information 

2013 Masters Tournament   

AAA News and Events 

  

Auburn Trivia 

 Thank you to all who responded 

to our Auburn Trivia question from 

last quarter’s newsletter.  Tim Hud-

son, Auburn Alum and Atlanta 

Braves pitcher had his landscaping 

designed by Horticulture students. 

 Congratulations to Dick Cannon 

for being our trivia question winner 

from last quarter. 

2012 Officers and Board 

President 

Andrew Gosnell 

First Vice President 

Tiffany Clemons 

Second Vice President 

Carol Zorn 

Secretary 

Roger Cox 

Treasurer 

Ross LeBlanc 

Past President 

Bill Nelson 

Chairman of the Board 

Scott Killimett 

Board of Directors 

Larry Anderson 

Joan Bomar 

Heather Hartley 

Scott Killimett 

Charlie Mathews 

Mayrelizbeth Pryor 

Carter Zorn 

Game Watching & Crab Island Sunday Funday Pictures 

 The trivia question for this quarter is 

the following question.   

 In the 1972 “Punt Bama Punt” 

game which player blocked both punts 

and which player recovered and ran in 

both blocked kicks for a touchdown?   

 The first person to e-mail the correct 

answer to the club e-mail will win a prize 

at the Beat Bama Party (must be present 

to win)! 

'ÁÍÅ 7ÁÔÃÈÉÎÇ 0ÁÒÔÙɂ3ÉÇÎ )Î $ÅÓË 

#ÒÁÂ )ÓÌÁÎÄ Ȱ3ÕÎÄÁÙ 
&ÕÎÄÁÙȱɂ3ÅÐÔÅÍÂÅÒ ίÔÈ 

4ÈÅ ÂÅÓÔ ÐÌÁÃÅ ÔÏ ×ÁÔÃÈ !ÕÂÕÒÎ ÐÌÁÙ ÏÔÈÅÒ 
ÔÈÁÎ *ÏÒÄÁÎ-(ÁÒÅ 

http://www.aualum.org/index.php/auburn-alumni-association/hospitality-tent
http://greaternashvilleauburnclub.org/tailgate.php
http://www.auburnalumnitravel.com/

